
     SD67 UNIT Tentative Deal  
    And Ratification Meeting 
 

 Sunday December 4th 
 Penticton at the Penticton Community Center 
 Room 4 

 

SD67 Members, A tentative agreement has been reached between  

the bargaining team (Employer and the Union team).  
 

 
What does this mean? 

SD67 Members will be invited to a unit ratification meeting 
to vote on the tentative agreement. (Details below). 

This meeting is for ALL School District 67 support staff. 
- Just a heads up that the new contract cannot and will not be printed before the ratification. The ratification 
vote needs to pass before the new contract can be done. This process will be explained to all at the ratifica-

tion meeting. 
- The details of the tentative agreement will not be discussed before the meeting as the Bargaining/

Negotiations team need to uphold the confidentiality piece. 
Thank you all for your understanding on this. 

 

MEETING DETAILS 

Sunday December 4th 
Penticton at the Penticton Community Center Room 4 

(There is lots of parking) 

Times for the meeting: 
(You only need to attend one of the following meeting times) 

9:30-11:30 Time Slot One 
 1:00 – 3:00 Time Slot Two 
6:00 – 8:00 Time Slot Three 

(Each of these meetings will be the same. Come listen to the changes,  
questions and answer period, and vote on the changes.) 

 
This is an in person meeting only and you need to be at the meeting to vote.  

This vote will be a secret ballot vote. 
The tentative agreement will not be shared electronically before the ratification day. You need to be at the in 

person meeting to see the tentative agreement and to vote. 
Results of the vote will be advertised after all the meetings are done. 

 
Thank you to the SD67 Bargaining/Negotiations team 


